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         DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

March 14th—Daylight Savings Time Begins 
March 17th—St. Patrick's Day 
March 20th—Spring Begins 

TELEPHONE: (803) 785-8400 

FAX: (803) 785-0115 
 
 

APRIL  DATES FOR  
OUTREACH  PROGRAM   

April  6th: 9-12 Batesburg-Leesville 
April 13th: 9-12 Chapin 

 
Please call the office to schedule an  

appointment. 
************************************ 
TOLL-FREE TELEPHONE NUMBERS 

 
Lexington Main Office: 785-8400 
From Batesburg/Leesville: 332-8400 
From Chapin:   941-0231 

Attention: Gulf War Veterans 
 
From a press release by the Associated Press on February 26, 2010 
 
 The Veterans Affairs Department will re-examine the disability claims of what could be thou-
sands of Gulf War veterans suffering from ailments they blame on their war service, the first step to-
ward potentially compensating them nearly two decades after the war ended.   
 VA Secretary Eric Shinsekl said the decision is part of a “fresh, bold look” his department is 
taking to help veterans who have what’s commonly called “Gulf War illness” and have long felt the 
government did little to help them.  The VA says it also plans to improve training for medical staff who 
work with Gulf War vets, to make sure they do not simply tell vets that their symptoms are imaginary—
as has happened to many over the years.   

JUST A  REMINDER . . .  
 
We still have several walkers, canes and potty chairs 
in storage at the office.  If you are in need of one, 
please contact the office at 803-785-8400 

WELCOME ABOARD . . .  
We would  like  to welcome  to  the  staff,    
Cynthia (Cindy) Wise to the staff.  She is 
our  new  part‐time  secretary/
receptionist.   



 
  Honor andHonor and  Support Your South Carolina Veterans Support Your South Carolina Veterans   

The Blue Star Mothers of the Midlands are hosting the 2nd Annual Palmetto Patriots’ 
Ball on May 22, 2010 at the Medallion Center in Columbia, SC. The event will raise 
money to support our South Carolina Veterans. This year’s beneficiaries are Dorn 
Veterans Hospital Veterans   Transportation Network, Fisher House Foundation and 
Angels House. For more information, please visit www.palmettopatriotsball.org. 

Saturday May 22, 2010  
The Medallion Center - Columbia, SC  

Reception and Silent Auction 6:00 / Dinner and Dancing 7:15  
Semi-Formal or Military Dress  

Keynote Speaker: 

  
Oliver North 

Combat‐Decorated Marine, Best‐Selling Author 
 and Former US Counter-Terrorism Coordinator 

  
This event will leave you with a new sense of pride in the service and sacrifice of South Carolina's veterans and their 
families. Join us as we recognize those who have dedicated their lives to protect our country and our freedom. Be 

moved by stories of heroism and service as you visit with many who have served. Join us as we salute South       
Carolina's Finest.  

Tickets May Be Purchased by Clicking the Link Below 
Veterans/Enlisted - $50.00 
Officers/Civilians - $60.00 



 



      
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
Help Lexington County Emergency Services 

get vital information to you! 
 

 
INFORMATION 

 
 
Lexington County has the ability to do mass notifications during an emergency 

event in the County.   
 

Most Lexington County business and residential landlines have been registered 
in the system.  

 

Citizens  are urged  to  register  any  additional  contact  information  such  as  cell 
phone numbers, pager numbers and email addresses to ensure that they receive emer‐
gency notifications ‐‐‐‐ regardless of where they are at the moment ‐ By….. 

 

Accessing the Lexington County Emergency Notification System Portal at:   
 

http://www.lex‐co.sc.gov/emd 
 
Under “Register to Receive Emergency Warnings” click on Register Your Informa‐
tion Here; 

 
 

Stay Safe, Stay Informed….. Sign‐Up! 



 



 

 

“RALLY FOR OUR VETERANS” 
April 21, 2010, 11am –2pm 

State House, Capital North-end steps 

Come out and bring a chair! 

This  is an  invitation for all Veterans  in South Carolina.   It  is time for us to come 
together  and  show  our  Legislators  who  we  are  and  advocate  for  veterans’    
benefits and services. 

Organized by the South Carolina Veterans’ Advocacy Council. 

Contact James Miller with the Military Order of the Purple Heart @ 803-755-0304 if you are interested in going.   

 


